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WELCOME TO THE 2025/26 YEAR! 
 

The Shoreline Parent Advisory Council (PAC) is excited to welcome everyone to the new school 

year.  We hope you all had an excellent summer and are ready for a great year ahead.   

 

This year we are excited to play an even bigger part in your school year with great fundraisers, 

fun activities for the whole family and for the community and we can’t wait for you to be a part 

of it.  We appreciate all of your support throughout the year both through fundraising and 

supporting your students' activities and events.   

 

We are looking forward to sharing lots of great events, volunteer activities and ways you can get 

involved.  Together we can make this a fantastic year for our Shoreline community.   

 

Here’s to a great year ahead.  

Your Shoreline PAC 

 

Wednesday, September 17th 6:00pm to 7:30pm  

●​ Meet The Teacher night!   

●​ Frozen Treats generously donated by Country 

Grocer in Esquimalt.   

Come meet some of your PAC members and learn about 

the great things we do for your students at Shoreline.  

See you there!! 

 

Shoreline PAC Website https://shorelinepac.ca/​​ ​ ​
Shoreline PAC Facebook https://facebook.com/ShorelinePAC​ ​  
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Country Grocer - Save your Grocery receipts and 
have them dropped off in the office or to any PAC 
member or event!  1% of the Grocery receipts we 
can get back in Gift Cards to support our school 
events! 

Peninsula Co-op et Other - #154268 Every time 
you use our Peninsula Co-op member number, 
your purchases are recorded and totaled at the 
end of the year and go towards the calculation of 
our annual rebate.  

TIP: Create a contact in your mobile phone called 
“Peninsula Co-op” and save our number!  

Tru Earth - Tru Earth is an eco-conscious company that was founded by three friends, right here 
in British Columbia!  

Best known for their revolutionary eco-friendly laundry strips, Tru Earth was created with the 
goal of reducing the number of laundry detergent jugs that ended up in the landfill every year. 
Since their creation in 2019, Tru Earth has succeeded in this goal by reducing the plastic 
laundry jugs in landfill by an estimated 2 million!  
Click here Tru Earth Shoreline School for your eco-friendly products using our Tru-Earth 
Fundraising link. 
 
Bottle Depot & Monthly Bottle Drives - Can't wait for our next Bottle Drive?  Please consider 
donating them to our Charity Account. Drop off your bottles at any Victoria Return-It Depot and 
say it's for our account, Shoreline Middle School PAC! 
 

 
 

UPCOMING!!! 
 

Watch out for some great opportunities in the next few weeks as we move in Autumn!   
Board Game Cafe Night held at our School for the whole family!  Apple sale fundraiser for the 

whole community!  Keep your eyes peeled!!! 
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Join the PAC! 
 
We are seeking Parent/Guardians to join us!  Come 
share your ideas and make an impact on your 
students' school!  All are welcome!  Come assist with 
all sorts of fun activities and see how you can make a 
difference in your students' school community! 
 
Are you a Coast Capital Member?  The PAC is 
seeking sponsors for our account.  A sponsor acts as 
a guarantor for our account and is not required to 
manage the financials. 
 
2025/2025 PAC 
 
Karen Walsh - Chair 
Bryan Kirke - Vice Chair/Fundraising Co-ordinator 
Megan Dupuis - Secretary 
Myra James - Treasurer 
Carolynne Clarke - Fundraising Co-ordinator 
Fiona Anderson - VCPAC Representative 
Member-at-large - Vacant 
Volunteer Co-ordinator - Vacant 
 
Monthly meetings are held usually on the 3rd Tuesday of the month in the school library or 
online.  
 
Stay Informed and connect with us through 
 
Website: https://shorelinepac.ca 
 
Facebook: https://facebook.com/ShorelinePAC 
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